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Louth GAA Statement on CCCC Proposal

Louth GAA held a special meeting on Monday 20th to discuss the recent proposals from the 

CCCC regarding the development of hurling in Louth and our participation in the Allianz 

Hurling League from 2025.

Representatives from across the county, including club and county players, coaches, club 

administrators were in attendance alongside members of our Management Committee. The 

meeting discussed a number of discrepancies related to the proposal document and in particular 

around spending figures released to support the document. 

All in attendance were united in calling for the proposals to be rejected and urge all counties to 

support us, and the other effected counties in voting against this at the Ard Chomhairle meeting 

on 2nd December.

We do however call for a serious discussion on hurling and it's development within the smaller 

counties to take place in an open and transparent manner, one that allows for proportionate 

representation of our hurling fraternity alongside county officials to ensure that all available 

avenues outside of the current proposals are examined to find a practical pathway for our young 

Gaels to continue to represent Louth at Inter-County level for years to come.
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